
 

 

 

 

12 April 2024 

Student Reports – Term 1 2024 

Dear Families, 

Your child’s Term 1 report is now accessible electronically via SEQTA Learn and 
SEQTA Engage for students and families. We encourage you to discuss the report 
with your child and invite them to share their own reflection on their academic 
performance, their own skill development, dispositions and behaviours. 

Effective reporting involves each child taking increasing responsibility for their own 
learning. Students need to be clear about: what they have learnt, which learning 
strategies were successful, what they need to focus on next and why it is important. 
Our aim is to always strive for excellence, to earn trust, to build and strengthen 
relationships, especially with the 

students, their families and the wider community. 

Your child’s Term 1 Academic Report can be accessed from the main menu on the 
left-hand side of the app, please select ‘Reports’. 

 



 

 

 

 

The student reports are an essential element in the partnership between teachers 
and families. I encourage you to contact curriculum leaders or individual teachers 
early in Term 2 if you have any concerns about your child’s education. We also 
welcome you to attend our Parent/Student/Teacher Evening on Wednesday 1 May 
(Week 1) to meet with each of your child’s subject teachers to reflect on their 
progress in Term 1. Booking information was sent out to families at the start of this 
week via email and can also be found on our website or via the SEQTA Family 
Dashboard. 

Teachers use a range of different assessment strategies and tools to gather evidence 
of student achievement with reference to the achievement standards in the 
Australian Curriculum or performance standards of the SACE. Based on the 
evidence, teachers make an on-balance judgement to decide which grade best 
matches the standard the student has achieved. I thank the families who have 
entrusted their children in our care to educate them and help them to acquire the 
skills, capabilities and dispositions necessary to become independent thinkers and to 
gain a love of learning. 

As we look ahead to Term 2, a reminder the school will be closed for the following 
dates: 

· Friday 24 May – Student Free Day (Week 4, Term 2) 

· Monday 10 June – The King’s Birthday Public Holiday (Week 8, Term 2) 

We hope students and families stay safe during the school break, a time where they 
can relax and energise. If you require any further assistance regarding your child’s 
report, please contact the school on (08) 8445 9833. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Anna Mirasgentis 

Principal 

 

https://woodvillehigh.sa.edu.au/sobs.html

